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Points To Ponder… 

Regular visits to your 

email server, like paying 

attention to the level of 

fuel in your ride, can save 

you some pretty awkward 

moments.  Take the case 

of the cruise organizer 

that failed to heed the warnings of both his fellow cruisers and beloved 

girlfriend.  Casually pushing his ride into its parking spot he masked the fact 

that the car had run out of gas with Fonzi like movements.  The quick and 

decisive actions of his sidekicks saved the day by cleverly disguising the 

addition of food to the beast. 

This same guy recently learned a valuable lesson in the use of email media 

when he neglected to check his email (having his parents over for lunch is a 

lame excuse) after sending out an early invitation.  Assuming all of the 

responses had arrived he made other plans; the ringing doorbell, promptly at 

4:30, led to the discovery of hot rodders eagerly waiting in the driveway.  

Only the good nature of the disappointed guests saved the host from a huge 

embarrassment. 

 

Cruise to Lakeland… 

We are organizing a cruise to Lakeland on Saturday January 

24, 2002.  Meet in our driveway at 4:30 PM for pre-drive digital pictures.  

We’ve been to this event once before and had a nice dinner in a local 

restaurant that serves beer and wine (unlike Plant City).  Historic Munn Park 

serves as the locale and as the music drifts through the unburnt fuel, we can 

check out the other nice rides.  It’s not a huge draw but the food and quality 

of the cars make it worthwhile.  Besides, the entrance back onto the highway 

towards home, affords an opportunity to open up the back barrels for a nice 

stretch out. 

 

Kumquat Festival… 

We’ve entered the Nova into a competitive car show being held at the Dade 

City Courthouse on Saturday January 31, 2004.  It’s rumored that the 

beautiful T-Bird might participate as well.  If interested, contact me and I’ll 

forward the entry form to your email. 

 

“How often do you check your 

email?  Is it as often as 

looking for the level of high 

octane fuel in your rumbler?” 


